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01/03/2022  16:11:582021/6234/P OBJ Mrs Vicas Our house is situated immediately behind the applicant. The gardens between Glenloch Road and Glenmore 

Road are very small.  Although not an overbearing extension, it does result in moving the glazed rear of the 

property considerably closer, in a very small garden, to our rear boundary.  We have an equally small garden.  

Due to the large difference in the finished floor level (FFL) of the property versus the existing floor level of both 

our gardens, the proposed extension and elevated patio sit considerably above our garden.  Therefore, by 

moving the rear of the house and patio closer towards our boundary, at such an elevated height, we will be 

overlooked and this results in a loss of privacy in our home.   Although we do not wish to complicate matters 

for our neighbour, we do not feel comfortable with this proposal.  I am happy should the architect wish to 

contact me to discuss.
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